
MINUTES COMMITTEE MEETING 
April 14, 2014 

7:00 P.M. SHIVELY CITY HALL 
 

Mayor:  
Sherry Conner - Present 
 

Council: 
Ms. Burton  – Present    Ms. Renn - Present 
Ms. Williams – Absent   Mr. Vance - Present 
Ms. Johnson - Present    Mr. Wathen - Present 
 
Department Heads: 
Mitzi Kasitz, City Clerk – Present   Police Chief Higdon - Present 
John Haywood, Works Director - Present  Fire Chief Cambron - Present 
 
Discussion: 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Mayor Conner. 
 
Mayor Conner discussed: 

• Announced receiving a decreased assessment from the PVA. 
• Code enforcement office is now entering busy season and Carl Chapman will be missed.  
• April 25th, two police officers will graduate from the academy. 

 
Chief Cambron informed the council the newest fire truck is now 6 years old and the ladder truck is 15 years 
old.  The ladder truck is in the shop and the estimate for repair will be $10,000 to $15,000 for repair.  
Purchasing a new truck takes 15 to 18 months for production.  A new truck would cost the city approximately 
$750,000.  Butler Girls basketball team has been invited to the Pegasus Parade; we will be escorting them on a 
fire truck.   
 
John Haywood announced May 5th the city is fully automated.  Trash will now be picked up on Monday, 
Wednesday and Thursdays.  Another issue is the dump is considering not allowing grass and leaves to be 
dumped if in plastic bags.   
 
Mitzi Kasitz:  all liens on delinquent property taxes have been placed.  City hall now has all led lighting 
recommended by LG&E conservation go green recommendation.   
 
Maria Johnson made a motion for a travel voucher for Ricky Guffey, second by Mr. Vance.  
 
ROLL CALL: 
Ms. Burton  yes   Ms. Johnson  yes 
Ms. Renn  yes   Mr. Vance  yes  
Mr. Wathen  yes   Ms. Williams  absent 
 
Mr. Richardson, Loney Lane, has a problem with his neighbors parking cars making it difficult for him to pull 
out of his driveway; he also uses my driveway to pull into before parking.  I do not think that vehicles that large 
should be allowed in residential neighborhoods.  
 
Motion made by Ms. Johnson to adjourn the meeting.  Second by Mr. Vance.  The meeting adjourned at 7:45 
p.m. 
 


